
From: joe cosgrove 
Sent: Friday, 15 May 2015 8:08 PM
To: Economics, Committee (SEN)
Subject: third party certification of food

To the committee. My wife and I wish to add to the complaints regarding the halal
 certification on certain foods. We find ourselves concerned as to where money is going
 when money is paid for a halal certification. We do not want to be assisting the funding of
 terrorist activities. We believe that food labelling should be clear and legible to all, my
 wife is a diabetic and needs to be able to clearly read instructions/directions that are on
 food containers. Yours respectfully Joseph G Cosgrove & Irene Cosgrove.
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